[image: image1.png]



37th Session of the Universal Periodic Review, 18-19 January 2020
Statement by Sri Lanka on Georgia
26 January 2020   

Mr. President, 

Sri Lanka welcomes the delegation of Georgia and appreciates the presentation made on the progress achieved on implementation of the recommendations of its third UPR cycle. 
Sri Lanka notes the constitutional amendments introduced in 2017-2018 focusing on social rights, rights of persons with disabilities, child rights, and gender equality. 

We welcome the expansion of the mandate and composition of the Human Rights Inter-Agency Council as well as the adoption of the Code on the Rights of the Child in 2019.
In a constructive spirit, Sri Lanka recommends that Georgia:

1. Strengthens the capacity of the justice system to provide access to justice for children, and improve the standard of living of children with particular attention to housing, water and sanitation;
2. Enhances efforts at minimising maternal mortality, infant mortality and stillbirth; and
3. Addresses the occupational safety and health of workers.

We wish Georgia success in its UPR engagement. 

